
Due to the Sonoma County Shelter in Place mandate, students will 

continue learning from home, and all school campuses will be 

closed through May 1st, unless circumstances change regarding 

COVID-19.  

 

Please note: All school playgrounds, fields, and open-access spaces 

are closed to the public until further notice. 

 

Beginning Monday, March 30th, we are changing our meal handout 

schedule. We will be providing meals for children (18 years old and 

under) twice a week, rain or shine, as follows;  

 

Location:   Roseland Elementary School, 950 Sebastopol Rd 

Days:   Mondays and Wednesdays 

Time:   11:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 

On Mondays, we will be providing two breakfasts and lunches per 

child (for Monday and Tuesday); On Wednesdays we will be providing 

three breakfasts and lunches per child (for Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday). Children must be present to receive meals.  Please remember 

to bring a grocery bag.  

 

The Roseland School District Office is operational, however it is 

closed to the public. If you have any questions or concerns, you can 

reach the District Office at (707) 545-0102. If no one answers your 

call, please leave a message and your call will be returned as soon as 

possible. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these trying 

times.  


